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PARENTS, STUDENTS AND FACULTY INTERACTION PROGRAMME FOR 

PROFESSIONAL COURSES 

REPORT 

Department of Commerce organized Parents, Students and Faculty Interaction Programme for 

Professional courses on 27.07.2019 for the students of B.Com, and B.Com (Hons) at Valluvar 

Hall, PMIST.  The resource person Mr.K.Gokulraj  FCA, KEW Academy, Chennai. He has been 

effectively inculcating in career guidance and CA coaching to the aspirant student in the field of 

professional studies. 

Dr. N. Jayanthi Head of the department welcomed the gathering,  Prof.S.Devadoss Pro Vice-

Chancellor delivered the Presidential Address, Dr.P.K.Srividhya, Dean Academics  felicitated 

and introduced the speaker. 

In this session Mr.K.Gokulraj  FCA, highlighted the essentials of professional studies especially 

choosing CA as a career. And, he has given practical ideas to expertise in studying charted 

accounts from his experience. The CA Foundation Coaching through Online and virtual classes 

are planned to conduct in the core areas of: 

 Principles and Practices of Accounting 

 Business Laws and Business Correspondence and Reporting 

 Business Mathematics and Logical Reasoning & Statistics 

 Business Economics & Business and Commercial Knowledge 

236 students along with parents participated in the interaction session.  Parents also interacted 

with the Guest and get clarified for the queries. The students have shown their interest regarding 

the common doubts and myths of Professional courses like CA. Mr.M.Udaiyan, II B.Com (Hons) 

expressed the vote of thanks.  



 
 

 

 



 



 
 

Mr.K.Gokulraj  FCA interacted with parents and clarified the queries 

 


